
 

 

          
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Oct 16 
Pac Meeting  

Hot lunch Fruit and veg Jan 1 
New Year 

Feb 2 
No School 

 
 

 

Fundraisers! 
PURDY’S CHRISTMAS FUNDRAISER 

Tis the season for delicious Christmas 

chocolates! Order booklets will go home this 

week with orders coming back to the school 

before Christmas break!  

 

CREATED BY KIDS 

Thank you to everyone who participated in this 

fundraiser!! The funds raised go directly back to 

your children’s classrooms! 😊  

 

QSP 

Thank you to all who participated in this 

fundraiser! Orders can be made year around at 

www.qsp.ca Online ID: 3749462 

 

OPERATION EDUCATION: Boston Pizza             

Anytime you and your family dine at Boston 

Pizza, ask your server to stamp your receipt. 

Bring the stamped receipt to the school and 

put it in the pizza box under the PAC bulletin 

board. Boston Pizzaʼs Operation Education will 

donate money to our school for every receipt 

we turn in!  

                                     

SAVE ON FOOD FUNDRAISER! 

Do you shop at Save On Foods? Now you can 

help support the school while you shop! All you 

have to do is head to the customer service 

desk and buy a gift card before you shop. Tell 

them it's for Ecole Lac des Bois and they will 

record it in their book. We will earn 4% back on 

all Save On Foods gift card purchases!! 

 
 

  

DATES TO REMEMBER: 
 

November PAC Meeting No December PAC Meeting!  Christmas Holidays   

November 14th 6:30pm      Dec 24-Jan 4th 

 

             Visit us on Facebook! 

           https://www.facebook.com/LDBPAC/

  

November PAC MEETING 

 

Our next meeting for the 2018/19 school 

year will be November 14th at 6:30pm.  If 

you have ever wondered what our PAC 

does, or have been thinking about getting 

involved, please come out. All parents are 

welcome! Thank you to everyone who 

attended our first meeting! 

 

HOT LUNCH 

 

Next hot lunch is tentatively scheduled for 

the end of November. More info to come 

on Hot Lunch! 

 
FRUIT AND VEGGIE PROGRAM 

 

Every 2 weeks we are delivered a truck load of 

delicious produce for all of the students and 

staff to share! The most recent delivery was 

apples! Thank you to the volunteers who have 

helped out with this program. 

 

 
 

Looking for information?? 

For the Calendar of Events as well as other PAC 

information, please check out the website at 

www.ldb.sd57.bc.ca 
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